
----- Original Message -----  

From: "Teja Gill" 

To: <customer@pinnacle-travel.com> 

Sent: Friday, February 21, 2014 7:40 AM 

Subject: Tour Appreciation 

 

Dear Sarah Ng, 

 

Good morning, 

 

We have returned from our trip of 13D12N to Bangkok, Pattaya, Phuket and 

Kuala Lumpur with all the wonderful memories we enjoyed. We appreciate you very much 

for arranging our tour well organized and we have no problem at all as far as transportation 

and meals are concerned. In Bangkok our tour guide Pat has done great job she was always 

on time and helped to arrange meals from indian restaurants. 

In Phuket the tour company So The Holidays has given us very good service also. 

In Kuala Lumpur, tour guides from Travel Company were good except small problem in 

getting Skyway Cable Car return tickets. You mentioned that they will provide us both ways 

tickets but they gave us only one way tickets and we have to buy return tickets ourself, this I 

mentioned for your information only. 

 

Again Thanking you for making perfect arrangements and making our tour most enjoyable. 

 

Teja Gill 

 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPad= 
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